
                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to Mrs Johnston for her unwavering dedication 

and support for Ladybirds this year. During what has been a very difficult time, she has been an 

essential part of the Foundation Team.  It is with great sadness we have to say goodbye to her, 

but we hope she will return next year to do some cover teaching for us. We wish her all the best 

for the future.  

 

Kind regards 

 
Ruby Grey 

Headteacher  
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